
 We support the Health Insurance Amendment Bill 2013 because we
believe
Aborting a child for " family balancing " reasons is abhorrent. It should not
bs supported by taxpayer funding. Every Child should be welcomed
regardless of whether it is a boy or a girl.
 
Thank You for you attention.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Catherine Gordon &  Janet Van Haeften




